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        Woodlands Primary School 
     
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

PACE Panto Trip 

 

We are looking forward to the upcoming Panto trip to see Beauty and the Beast performed 
by PACE Theatre Group on Wednesday 13th December 2023 
 
Travel will be by coach and pupils will be leaving at 9.15am and returning at 12.30pm. 
 
Your child should wear school uniform to the trip – in a busy, public venue, this helps our 
staff to easily identify our pupils and keep everyone safe.  
 
The pantomime will be held at The Art Department within the Paisley Centre. An choice of 
sandwiches will be available for lunch when the pupils return to school.  School staff and 
parent/carer volunteers will be supporting the pupils travelling to and from the location as 
well as supervising them during the show.  
 
All aspects of this off-site excursion are covered by Renfrewshire Council’s insurance. 
 
To attend this event, you must give your child consent by completing the consent form on 
ParentPay. If you need any help with this, please contact the school office who will be happy 
to help. Please note that without this consent, your child cannot attend.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the excursion please get in touch. 
 
If there is specific medical or personal information that you have not already provided, that 
might affect your child during the trip, please let us know. If your child has a medical plan 
and requires any medication e.g. an inhaler, they must have this with them on the day or 
they will not be able to attend.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Linda Berry 
 

 
 


